
Admissions addendum May 2021 

Statutory Changes to the School Admissions Code – with effect 

from 1 September 2021  

The Government has launched an updated version of the School 

Admissions Code which is due to take effect from 1 September 2021.  

Please note this is subject to legislation currently going through 

Parliament. 

As previously, all children whose Education, Health and Care Plan 

names the school must be admitted. Oversubscription criteria also give 

the highest priority to looked after and previously looked after children 

including “those children who appear (to the admission authority) to have 

been in state care outside of England and ceased to be in state care as 

a result of being adopted”. 


